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Tuesday 5th September 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

At St Chad’s, we believe it is important for the pupils to have a well-rounded 

understanding of the traditions and beliefs of many different religions. As a result, each 

year group will be preparing and delivering an assembly about a religious festival during 

the course of the school year. 

 

We will try to hold these as close as possible to the actual dates. Year 6 will be 

performing their assembly on the Jewish celebration of Yom Kippur on the Wednesday 

20th September at 3pm. We would love it if you were able to join us.  

 

To allow us to organise chairs in advance, please Dojo myself and let me know if you are 

planning to join us.  

   

Please be aware that, according to our records, we have photo permission for all pupils 

involved. Therefore, photos can be taken during the assembly. However, as usual, we 

ask that you refrain from posting any photos of children other than your own on social 

media. Please let me know if you do not give consent for your child to be 

photographed. 

 

Thank you and I look forward to seeing you there,  

Miss Legg  
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